
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

19th June 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Postponement of School Summer Fayre 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you of a change in the date of our highly anticipated School 

Summer Fayre. Due to unforeseen circumstances, we have made the difficult decision to postpone the event from 

its original date of 29th June to the new date of 13th July 2023.  

 

We understand that this change may cause inconvenience and disappointment, as many of you and your children 

were eagerly looking forward to the Summer Fayre. Please accept our sincere apologies for any inconvenience 

caused, and we assure you that this decision was not made lightly. 

 

We remain committed to providing an engaging and memorable School Summer Fayre for our students, parents, 

and staff. We are confident that the new date will allow us to deliver a fantastic event that showcases the 

incredible talents and achievements of the Pembroke community. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr S Evans 

Headteacher 

 


